
The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) utilizes EPA’s 3Ts 
program framework to assist schools and childcare facilities in the 

removal of lead from drinking water.

2021
EPA announced the Lead and 

Copper Rule Revisions to include a 
focus on removal of lead from 
drinking water in schools and 

childcare facilities.

30
30 public schools have 

participated in the Lead Testing in 
Schools and Childcare Facilities 

program formerly run by NM 
Department of Health.

Contact Info
info@nmleadtesting.org

Visit our website
www.env.nm.gov/gtlo

Lead poisoning is 100% 
preventable. Learn more at NMED’s 

Get the Lead Out NM website.

Lead is harmful to everyone, but because their bodies and brains are 
still developing, children are especially vulnerable to lead exposure.
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